
From: The REMADE Institute <customer@auth.ccsend.com> On Behalf Of The REMADE Institute 
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 5:31 PM 
To: 
Subject: Pandemic Response Funding Opportunity 

Partner with REMADE to support the nations response to COVID-19  
 

New Funding Opportunity 

REMADE is excited to share a funding opportunity that NIST recently opened to support the 
nation's response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Only Manufacturing USA Institutes such as REMADE 
are eligible to participate in this opportunity. NIST anticipates awards to be between $250,000 to 
$10 million. 

That is why we are contacting you - our Members - to query your interest in partnering with 
REMADE on this initiative. 

If you have an idea for a rapid, high impact project that supports the nation's response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic and aligns with the mission of the REMADE Institute, we want to hear about 
it. Please send a short abstract that outlines your idea to remade@remadeinstitute.org. Once we 
have had a chance to review it, we will contact you to arrange further discussions.  

We look forward to hearing from you! 

NIST Funding Manufacturing Institutes to Support Pandemic Response 

The U.S. Department of Commerce’s National Institute of Standards and 
Technology (NIST) has opened a funding opportunity for rapid, high-
impact projects that support the nation’s response to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Using funds appropriated by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security (CARES) Act signed by President Trump on March 27, 2020, NIST will award these grants 
through the NIST Manufacturing USA National Emergency Assistance Program with no requirements for cost 
matching. 

Funding will be awarded to eligible Manufacturing USA® institutes, a network of 14 public-private partnerships 
that work with academic and private sector manufacturing organizations on research and development and 
manufacturing skills training. 

Click here for further information 
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